NCTM Representative

- 1. As a member of the board, there is an expectation to regularly attend the board meetings. We typically have 2 per year one in Huron at the SD STEM conference in February and one after the Summer Symposium. Typically the Summer Symposium is in July at DWU in Mitchell. However, we are not sure of the location this summer quite yet. [SDCTM pays for a hotel room in Huron for all board members and also pays for mileage for the summer symposium.]
- 2. At the SD STEM conference, there is no formal job assigned to the NCTM Rep, but it's nice to just be able to jump in and help when needed. I know that we are always looking for people to sit at the registration table to answer questions.
- 3. As a board member, you are also expected to contribute articles to the quarterly newsletter. I would often times write about upcoming NCTM events and conferences. [You can write about anything you'd like... it doesn't have to be about NCTM things.]
- 4. You will receive emails every so often from the NCTM affiliates group. I would often just forward those emails on to the President to make sure they received them.

Mark Kreie 2021